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May News





Reminders:


Field Day is next Friday the 4th from 9:15-11:15. We will head out of our classroom door onto the playground and follow our schedule of events! You can meet us in the room or on the playground if you plan to attend.


All Library books are due back on Tuesday May 15th


Wednesday May 16th is our Kindergarten Music Showcase and Continuation picnic.  Festivities will begin in the gym at 12:00! We will head outside for a picnic lunch after so pack a lunch and bring a blanket!! 


The last day of school is Thursday May 31st. It is a half day with kids dismissing at 12:13!!





End of Year 


Reading and Writing-We are spending the next week finishing an ocean unit comparing and contrasting the different zones and animals within each habitat. It is a great unit that the kids are eager to explore each day! It is also being incorporated into science and social studies so we are getting our fill across the board!  Later we will start working on a Pete the Cat readers theater to practice reading aloud fluently with good expression!


Math-To wrap up our year in math, we circle back through and review many of the concepts we’ve learned this year- counting by, addition and subtraction, 2D and 3D shapes and numbers 1-100 are our focus!














Reading Notes


Just a note reminding families of the importance of continuing to read every day to your child over the summer.  Studies show that summer loss can account for up to 1/3 of what was learned in a school year!  Yikes!!  For those of you looking for ways to keep busy, I will be sending home a colorful packet with some ideas and fun game based learning websites to keep those little brains active. 

















